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Product changes for 2017

3-rod licences

From 1 March 2017, you'll be able to buy a new licence that will allow you to fish with 3 rods from 1
April 2017. To start fishing with this new 3-rod licence instead of the 2-rod licence that you're
currently signed up for, you’ll need to:

1) Phone us on 03708 506 506 and cancel your current Direct Debit. You’ll need to quote your
bank reference number, which is on the enclosed letter.

2) Give us an email address so that we can contact you when the 3-rod licence is available for
purchase by Direct Debit.

3) Buy your new 3-rod licence online at www.gov.uk/get-a-fishing-licence from 1 March 2017.
This licence will be valid from 1 April 2017.

Cost of all products from 1 April 2017

2-rod non-migratory trout  3-rod non-migratory salmon and sea trout licence
and coarse licence trout and coarse licence  (covers you to fish for non-
- - (not currently available migratory trout and coarse
on Direct Debit) with up to 3 rods)
Full £30 £45 £82
Senior £20 £30 £54
Disabled £20 £30 £54

Free junior licences

Another change is coming in April 2017. Licences for juniors aged 12 — 16 will become free of charge.
However, juniors will still need to register for their licences.

The Direct Debit system can’t process a nil payment, so to take advantage of these free junior
licences, you’ll need to:

1) Phone us on 03708 506 506 and cancel your current Direct Debit. You’ll need to quote your
bank reference number, which is on the enclosed letter.

2) Get your new junior fishing licence online at www.gov.uk/get-a-fishing-licence from
1 March 2017. This licence will be valid from 1 April 2017.



